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BUCKLAND PARK 
RESIDENTIAL 
DEVELOPMENT
Release of the Assessment Report
The Minister for Urban Development and 
Planning advises that he has prepared 
an Assessment Report for this proposed 
development. The Report examines the 
environmental, social and economic impacts 
associated with the development of a major 
residential township at Buckland Park, near 
Virginia, north of Adelaide.

Public Viewing

The Assessment Report and the 
proponent’s Response Document can be 
viewed or downloaded for free from 
4 February 2010 at the Department of 
Planning and Local Government website at: 
www.planning.sa.gov.au/go/major-
developments

The Assessment Report and the proponent’s 
Response Document (limited numbers) will 
also be available for inspection (at no cost) 
from that date at the following locations:

Department of Planning and Local 
Government*
Level 5 Public Counter
136 North Terrace, Adelaide

Corporation of the City of Playford* 
10 Playford Boulevard, Elizabeth

Virginia Horticulture Centre
Old Port Wakefield Road, Virginia

The Conservation Centre
Level 1, 157 Franklin Street, Adelaide

Single copies of the Assessment Report are 
free of charge. Multiple copies cost $10.00 
per copy and can be purchased from those 
addresses marked with an asterisk.

Hard copies of the Response Document 
may be purchased at a cost of $165 per 
copy (GST inclusive) from those addresses 
marked with an asterisk, or by mail order 
for an extra $6 (includes GST and postage) 
from the Department of Planning and Local 
Government (telephone (08) 8303 0724). 
A CD ROM version is available for $5.50. 
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